Mr. Robert J. Angeli Superintendent of Schools rangeli@killinglyschools.org



Dr. Sue Nash-Ditzel Assistant Superintendent snash@killinglyschools.org

January 28, 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students, District Team and Community Members,

I am pleased to announce that we are holding a public information session on a proposed district initiative to add School-Based Health Centers (SBHC) to our schools. We would begin the implementation with a SBHC at Killingly High School to provide behavioral health counseling. Our partner in this endeavor is Generations Family Health Center. You are likely familiar with Generations due to the local Family Health Centers it has in Danielson, Putnam, Willimantic, and Norwich. Generations also operates a SBHC in the Putnam Public Schools.

The public information session will include a presentation on the reasons why we would like to have a SBHC available to our students and families, including data and benefits. There will also be a panel comprised of district staff, Generations staff, and other healthcare professionals to receive your comments and answer questions you may have.

Event Details

Location:

Killingly High School Auditorium

Date:

Monday, February 7, 2022

Time:

6 PM - Light snacks

6:30-8 PM Presentation, Comments and Q&A

Remote:

To Be Announced

We hope you can attend either in person or watch remotely.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Angeli